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SHOOTING 
 
On May 9th, 2012, at approximately 7:40 P.M., the Fort Lauderdale Police 
Department received a call regarding a male who had been shot and was waiting 
for Fire Rescue at 666 West Broward Boulevard in the Burger King parking lot. 
 
As Officers arrived on scene, they located the victim, Jordan L. Mosby, B/M, 
7/27/92, a Fort Lauderdale resident, in the back seat of a vehicle.  Mosby had 
sustained a gun shot wound and was immediately transported to Broward 
General Medical Center by Fort Lauderdale Fire Rescue, where he is currently 
listed in critical condition. 
 
Detectives do not believe that Mosby was shot at the Burger King and are 
seeking any information that would detail Mosby’s whereabouts leading up to the 
shooting.  
 
Anyone with further information regarding the shooting is encouraged to contact 
Detective Mark Breen at 954-828-5708 or Broward County Crimes Stoppers at 
954-493-TIPS. 
 

 
Victim: Jordan Mosby 
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